
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 12, 2019 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

  

 Re:  Requests for Special Temporary Authority 

  Call Signs: E4132, E040125, KA275, and E000296 

File Nos: SES-STA-INTR2019-04203, SES-STA-INTR2019-04204, SES-STA-

INTR2019-04206, and SES-STA-INTR2019-04207 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Intelsat License LLC herein supplements its above referenced requests.  Due to an administrative error 

in the requests, the attached Exhibit A of each request should be disregarded and the paragraph that 

reads: 
   

In further support of this request, Intelsat herewith attaches Exhibit 

A, which contains a coordination report. In the extremely unlikely...  

 

should be replaced with: 

 

Operations pursuant to this STA are within the coordinated 

operations of the earth station’s permanent license.  In the 

extremely unlikely... 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this supplement or the related requests to the undersigned at 

(703) 559-6949. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Cynthia J. Grady 

 

Cynthia J. Grady 

Senior Counsel 

Intelsat US LLC 

 

cc: Paul Blais 

 


